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Comments: The prohibition of new anchors on USFS land threatens the safety of climbers. Fixed anchors ensure
efficiency and lesser chance of error. If passed, this proposal would threaten the reliability of previously set
anchors, as it would be prohibited to replace them. Climbing in many areas of the US would be rendered
obsolete where top-outs are not an option and decents as dangerous or even impossible.



